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* Acorn Class Update * 
 

 
 

Our Paddington Bear unit concluded with a delightful letter to Aunt Lucy, 
detailing Paddington’s adventures in our homes!  

How could we finish without following Paddingtons instructions for a perfect 
marmalade sandwich ! Exploding cauldrons during the hook lesson were magically 
handled, ensuring no frog transformations! 

 Reception's math journey involved mass, capacity, and exciting seesaw ac-
tivities with scales. Their superb measuring skills came into action when they fol-

lowed instructions to make their play dough. Year one used number bonds 
knowledge to help with addition and subtraction, whilst year 2 were super spotters 
in group recognition and addition; prep for multiplication and division  

Finally, funky finger Friday has been the perfect way to end a spectacular week.  



* Oak Class Update * 

This week in Oak class was filled with engaging activities! The week began with an assembly 

linked to our Geography work - Is fashion important? We delved into the world of fast fashion 

and promoting eco-friendly practices such as passing down clothes that no longer fit us, donat-

ing to charity shops and selling on sites such as Vinted.  

Geography lessons focused on efficiency and conservation, with children examining their 

home's energy and water usage, brainstorming ways to make positive changes.  

In English, our budding writers began a captivating non-fiction unit inspired by the "Shirt Ma-

chine" film, identifying the main features in an explanation text.  

French class brought joy as the children enthusiastically performed a catchy song about the 

days of the week – très bien!  

The highlight was our 'Not Christmas, Christmas Bingo.' Thanks for your fantastic support; 

we hope you enjoyed the evening as much as we did! Your generosity contributes to exciting 

plans for new outdoor equipment.  



 Diary Dates 

 February 

7th  Young Voices at the AO Arena 

Manchester 

9th  Pancake Day races 

Break up 

19th  Back to school 

23rd Year 5 start swimming 

27th  Governors Meeting 18:30 

 March 

1st Chorley SSP Singing Comp 

5th  Chorley SSP Dance Comp 

7th World Book Day 

Star of the Week 

 

 

After School Clubs next half term 

 

Thank You! 

A massive thank you for your support at the Not 

Christmas, Christmas Bingo, we raised almost £100! 

This will be added to the Halloween donations and will 

go towards some new outdoor equipment for play-

times.  The children in Year 5 and 6 will liaise with the 

other children and will present their suggestions.  

On a personal note, I will be taking a break starting 

after school on Tuesday this week, due to personal 

reasons. I will return as normal after half term.  

As we head towards the half-term break, I wish each 

and every one of you a happy and restful time. May 

it be filled with moments of joy, relaxation, and fam-

ily time. Your unwavering support and commitment 

to our schools never go unnoticed, and I am deeply 

grateful for the sense of community we have nur-

tured together. As we step forward into the remain-

der of the school year with renewed energy and en-

thusiasm. 

Thank you once again for your continued support 

and understanding. Wishing you all a delightful half-

term break, when it comes. 

Andy 

Monday No cook cookery club 

Tuesday Year 6 SATs Booster 

Thursday Performing Arts 

Friday  Target games with Chorley SSP 


